
	

	

 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE  
 
 

THE VENEZUELA AID LIVE 
CONCERT WILL TAKE PLACE 
AT THE BORDER  

VENEZUELA AID LIVE, THE FREE CONCERT that 
will take place this Friday, February 22nd, is moving 
to Puente Tienditas.  

We’ll live more than just a concert at this place, we’ll 
see how Venezuela’s freedom doors are opened.  

Here is where we’ll mark a new story for the country’s 
new destiny. It will be a space to sing, dream and 
receive all the love in the world. To act now for 
millions of people who are expecting a better life, 
without fear, anguish or hunger.  

 

 


